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NEXT MEETING: Tuesday 14th September 1993
Lutheran Church hall, Windsong Crt, Morphett Vale
Benching of plants to be completed by 7.45pm
for judging to begin.
Meeting commences at 8.00pm.

GUEST SPEAKER: Mrs Rosalie Moore will speak on the cultivation of
the Genus Sarcochilus. Rosalie is well known to most
of us as an excellent grower of quite a variety of
different genera.

SUPPER: Mrs L. Larsen will be in charge.

HALL SET-UP: Would all will to help please be at the Hall by
7.00pm.

TRADING TABLE: Mr D. Daykin will be in charge.

DAY-TIME CHAPTER: 2pm. Thursday 16th September, South Brighton
Community Hall, Dover Square Reserve, Broadway,
South Brighton. Mrs Doreen Garner will talk about
Oncidiums and related genera. Doreen is one of the
authors of the book Orchid Culture some Sound Advice
published by the Orchid Club of South Australia
recently.

COMMITTEE MEETING: Tuesday 21st September 1993, 7.30pm at the South
Brighton Community Hall, South Brighton.



DAYTIME CHAPTER BY R.Clark

Mr and Mrs Oliver, and members
who had been absent at the recent
meetings, were given a special
welcome. They were among the 25
who met for the August meeting.

Noel Oliver, President of the
S.A. Orchidaceous Society, took
for his topic 'Orchids I Grow'.
As in most cases cymbidiums were
the 'starters' of his collection,
but now this has expanded to a
greater variety - and a number of

species - including oncidiums and
Australian natives. A display
board of photos showed the

shadehouse covering almost 3/4 of
the backyard; the hothouse; as
well as many of the plants in
gorgeous bloom. The conditions of
growth are provided by 70%
shadecloth with summer sun til
2pm. and then full shade.
Adequate humidity is provided for
the Australian natives by growing
Baby Tears and Ferns under the
benches. Noel then showed
suitable mountings, in particular
for native species, which thrive
in being grown this way. Cork,
pieces of tree fern and melaleuca
( a natural host) all make
suitable mounts. Members
appreciated being able to inspect
a number of epiphytes mounted on
these materials that Noel handed
around.

Noel's choice of the benched
orchids for the day was H. & B.

Viney's Cymbidium Bingo 'Pink
Beauty', whilst members chose
Keith Northcote's Cym. Kurum X
Sylvania 'Winter Cheer'. 2nd was
Keith's miniature Cymbidium
Lancelot 'Paramour’ and John

Illman's Slc.
A cuppa and chat
pleasant afternoon.

concluded a

NEW MEMBERS

It is with great pleasure the we
welcome to the Club the
following:

David & Sandra Pettet of Morphett
Vale,

Deane Barrowman of Warradale,

Neil Willoughby of Marion,
Lorraine Bromilow of
Downs,

and Bob Krygier.

Seaview

SPRING SHOW
TRADING TABLE

For added security at the Spring
Show a two label system has been
introduced.

The first label will need the
plant number, members show number
and plant description as in the
past.

The second label will require the
plant number and members show
number only.

The second label will be retained
at the point of sale to confirm
the sale.

Plants will still be checked off
the lists as usual.

Please collect your labels from
Lesley at the next meeting.
*For the Spring Show-
state the colour of flowers.
A Cymbidium potting demonstration
will be at the Show on Saturday
the 18th at 2pm by Paul Hallam
and on Sunday the 19th at 2pm by
Keith Northcote.

The Raffle will be
3.15pm Sunday the 19th.
The Sash presentation will be at
3.30pm on Sunday the 19th.

Put-in time is after 2pm Friday
the 17th. Plants must be benched
by 6.45pm.

Take-out time is 4.00pm Sunday
the 19th.

Volunteers to help judging are to
be at the Recreation Centre by
6.45pm Friday 17th September.

please

drawn at






